
  Welcome 
If you are a guest in our services 
today or this is your first time to 
worship with us, please take a 
moment to tell us a little about 

yourself. 

 

Name______________________ 

o Male 

o Female 

Address:____________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

Email:______________________

___________________________  

Phone (home) _______________ 

Phone (cell) _________________ 

 

Age Group: 

o Elementary 
o Teen 
o College 
o Single Adult 
o Married 
o Senior Adult 

 

Student at___________________ 

Prayer Request: 

___________________________

___________________________ 

o Post to Prayer Chain 

 

104 Shelly Drive Reedsville, PA 17084  
office@mountainviewchapel.org  717-667-3312  

www.mountainviewchapel.org  
 
 
Pastor  
David Aungst – Senior Pastor 
aungsts@hotmail.com  
 

Elders  
Frank Luke  - Chair  
frankluke@embarqmail.com  
Jon Miller – Secretary 
jon.miller@frontiernr.com 
Robert Kauffman 
Rdkauffman26@gmail.com 
 
Coordinators  
Pastor David Aungst - Congregational Nurture  
Micah Anderson - Nurture & Outreach 
Ken Glick - Stewardship  
Jayne Kanagy – Education  
Esther Peachey - Hospitality & Encouragement 
 
Church Secretary/Treasurer
Leah Couch 
office@mountainviewchapel.org 
717-667-3312 
 
Prayer Chain 
Pastor David Aungst 
 
 

A member of Rosedale Network 
 

Mountain View Mennonite Chapel exists to honor God by: leading the lost to 
salvation in Jesus Christ, promoting Christian growth in individuals and families, 

meeting the spiritual, physical and social needs of those who God places in our lives.  

 

 

 

 

 

How good and pleasant  

it is when God’s people live  

together in unity! 

Psalm 133:1 

mailto:office@mountainviewchapel.org
mailto:office@mountainviewchapel.org


Mountain View Chapel 
Inviting People to Experience Christ 

 
Welcome!  We’re honored to have you with us as we worship Christ and 

connect with each other.  We pray that God will speak to your heart 
through the music and the message.  If you are visiting with us and have 

children, please know that we have a nursery available for infants through 
age 3. Halfway through our service, we offer Jr. Church to children ages 4 -

8. If you would like to obtain additional information about our ministry, 
please contact the pastor or an usher. 

 

February 25, 2024 
 

9:15am  Sunday School 
10:30am Welcome 
  Video 

Worship 
  Announcements 
  Vote of Affirmation for Lyn Byler 
  Offering 
  Worship 

Sermon Pastor David Aungst 
“What Really Matters”   Genesis 11:29-31 
 

 
 

Ushers:  Adam Glick and Marv Kanagy 
Greeter: Kellie Miller 
Worship: Ang and Levi Anderson, Frank Luke, and Rachel Grose 
Nursery:  SS: Leah Couch   CH: Danielle & Lauren Smoker 
Jr. Church: Leah Couch 
Sound Booth: Mark Couch and Mike Frank 

 
 
December 31st Report 
 

Offering:   $1,542.31 
Received YTD:  $16,927.31 
Budgeted YTD:  $21,840.84 
 

 
 
 

Youth Bible Study is tonight from 6-7:30 pm at the Aungst’s home. 
 

Crossroads Pregnancy Center is having a Diaper Drive for the month of 
February. They are in need of diaper sizes 4, 5, and 6, as well as Pull Ups. 
If you would like to donate any Diapers, Pull Ups, Wipes, or Diaper 
Creams, there will be a donation box located in the foyer for collection. 
 

Our 8th annual Chili Cook-off and Pie Baking Competition will take place 
on March 10th. If you would like to participate in the contest, please sign 
up on the bulletin board in the foyer. Chilis and pies will need to be at 
the church by 10:30am for judging on the day of the contest. Please also 
mark your chilis and pies with your name. 
 

The 21st Annual Hymn Sing, sponsored by the Mifflin County Amish-
Mennonite Historical Society, will be held on Sunday evening, March 10, 
2024, 7:00 at the Valley View Amish Mennonite Church, Apple House 
Road, Belleville.  All are invited to join in for an evening of beautiful 
acapella four-part singing.  You will be blessed! 
 

We will be having an Easter Celebration on March 23rd (rain date of 
March 30th). Registration begins at 9:30am, with the egg hunt, for kids 12 
and under, beginning at 10:30am. A meal will follow, as well as crafts, 
face painting, and more! Please join us and bring some friends! 
In preparation for our Easter Egg Hunt, we are asking our church family to 
donate candy to go inside the small eggs.  Please do not bring hard candy 
due to choking risks.  There is a box in the foyer in which you can place 
the candy.  Thank you for your participation! 
 

 
 
Mountain View Chapel will be celebrating its 50th church anniversary on 
Sunday, May 19, 2024! We will have our service, a picnic, & several fun 
things to do on site. Please reserve this date & join us in this special 
celebration! In preparation for this special day, we are asking our church 
family to bring food [Last names A-M bring salads (pasta, potato, fruit, 
regular, etc...) & last names N-Z bring desserts], tent canopies, white 
tables, and lawn chairs.  Also, if you would like to make a monetary 
donation to assist in offsetting some of the costs for this event (additional 
food, bounce house, etc...), please do so by earmarking this gift as 
'Donation toward 50th Church Anniversary'.  In advance, thank you!   

 
I’m interested in: 
 

o Talking with someone about 

what it means to trust Jesus 

for my eternal life. 

o Baptism 

o Church membership 

o Setting up a counseling 

appointment 

o Receiving a box of offering 

envelopes 

o Subscribing to the Prayer 

Chain 

o Updating my contact 

information in the Church 

Directory - Use back of panel 

for contact information. 

o Other: 

 

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________ 

Please tear off this panel and drop it in 

the offering plate or you may give it to 

the pastor after the service. 

Last Week’s Report 

Serving Today 

Announcements 

Looking Ahead 


